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MONTREAL, February 18th,1928.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, CITY.

Dear Sir Arthur

Appreciating your deep interest in the welfare of all public institution's of Montreal, 
and especialy of the Hospitals, I beg to draw your 
attention to NOTRE DAME, operating in the City 
:0r nearly fifty years. The Hospital in its new quarters, 
on Sherbrooke St. East, has a heavier financial burden 
to carry, and naturally counts on the generous support 
of the Public.

Notre Dame Hospital would be honored and grateful, indeed, if you would kindly become Life 
Governor of the institution.

In the name of the Board of Directors,
I thank you in anticipation and remain,

Yours very truly,

/

SUPERINTENDENT.
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